Dear Participants,

We are excited to welcome you to our church cross-cultural exchange program. To ensure a
meaningful and enriching experience for everyone involved, please review the following
guidelines:

Preparation
o Attend all pre-exchange orientation sessions.

o Familiarize yourself with the culture you will be engaging with.
e Prepare any necessary documentation (passport, visas, etc.).

During the Exchange
e Respect local customs and traditions.

o Communicate openly and listen actively to your hosts.
« Participate in community activities and volunteer opportunities.

Post-Exchange
« Share your experiences with your local church community.
o Encourage continued engagement with cross-cultural initiatives.
o Reflect on the lessons learned and how they can be applied at home.

We look forward to your participation and hope this experience will foster lasting relationships
and mutual understanding.

Sincerely,

The Church Leadership Team



